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Exhibit D
U.S. Cellular Confidential per WAC 480-07-160
WAC 480-123-070 (3)
Calendar Year 2014
Report on Failure to Provide Service

City Zip Code Address Resolution

Chehalis 98532 2089 SW Cordoba Court

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

Castle Rock 98611 595 Agren Road

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

Mattawa 99349 56 2ND St Apartment J3

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs, although 
excellent coverage at this location.  Providing customer with requested level of 
coverage would require major network modifications, which are not planned at this 
time.

Kelso 98626 184 Rae Road

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

YAKIMA 98903 170 CANYON CREST RD

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

Naches 98937 101 Sierra Lane

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

LONGVIEW 98632 1527 EUFAULA HEIGHTS R

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs although 
coverage good at this location.  Providing customer with requested level of coverage 
would require major network modifications, which are not planned at this time.

Toledo 98591 491  State Route 506   Traile  

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.

Yakima 98901 2012 E Viola Avenue

Current coverage at customer's address is not adequate for customer needs.  Providing 
customer with requested level of coverage would require major network modifications, 
which are not planned at this time.
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